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Some of the Kind Words from Alsager Highfields Community 
Primary School 

 

As part of Anti-bullying week we all designed a hexagon with one 
kind word, this was the theme this year, and it means we have 230 
kind words which will be proudly displayed in our hall for us to 
reflect on over this term and beyond. We also discussed respect in 
assembly and how this contributed to making our school safer and 

a joyful place to learn. 

 
 
 
This edition of the newsletter focuses on some of 
the great work done across Cheshire East during 
Anti-Bullying week in November 2021 
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Westminster Nursery School  
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Cranberry Academy 
 
 
 
For anti-bullying week, this week, we have been spreading kindness, following the theme 
'One Kind Word'. We held a special assembly where we talked about kindness and the 
power of sharing kind words.  
 
We dressed in bright colours for the day to help remind us of the importance of kindness.  
 
We also announced our safeguarding champions for the year (2 children who applied for 
the position). Their role in school is to help keep everyone safe, and happy while here. This 
week, their challenge is to encourage kindness in everyone!  
 
Classes have been following up the theme of kindness in their classes throughout the week 
in their PSHCE sessions too. 

 

 

 

 

 

The children in The Learning For Life Partnership (TLFLP) schools have been working 

together on an anti-bullying mantra. During the discussions, where members of each 

school met via Zoom, the children came up with the mantra “BE THE I IN KIND.” They did 

their schools proud with their ideas for ‘One kind word’ and were able to talk about what 

helps them feel safe in their schools. For anti-bullying week they completed a video to 

share with their communities. A big thank you to the pupils from Wheelock Primary, 

Wistaston Church Lane Academy, Leighton Academy, Shavington Primary and Daven 

Primary. 

The link to the video is: https://youtu.be/Zd_QInQMjdE  

https://youtu.be/Zd_QInQMjdE


 

  

More News from Alsager Highfields Community Primary 
 
We have been really lucky to meet different people as part of our role in 
school over the last few weeks. Mrs Howard, our safeguarding governor 
visited us this week to discuss her role as governor and also to explore 
our roles as Junior Safeguarding Ambassadors. She was very impressed 
with what we had achieved so far and our ideas for the rest of the year. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A few weeks ago we also met Ruth Gee from the SCIES Team. She talked about her role and 
we asked lots of questions. She talked about the importance of our roles and responsibilities and 
we shared why we wanted to be Junior Safeguarding Ambassadors.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Last week we linked up with Parliament UK with our School Council to learn about the role of 
Parliament and how laws are passed and MPs are voted in like we were. It was great to 
understand about the laws that keep our country safe and how they have to have Royal 
approval.  
 

 

 
Let us know what your Safeguarding Groups have been up to in the past term.  
 
We will put any articles and photographs in the next edition of  the Super Safeguarding 
Newsletter.   
 
Send any articles and photographs to Sciesteameast@cheshireeast.gov.uk     


